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NIRB File No.: 20YN007 

NPC File No.: 149317 

 

February 17, 2023 

 

Holly Hennin  

Environment and Climate Change Canada  

1125 Colonel By Dr.  

Ottawa, ON K1S 5B6 

 

Sent via email: holly.hennin@canada.ca 

 

Re: Acknowledgement of the 2022 Annual Report for Environment and Climate Change 

Canada’s “Coastal Surveys of Common Eider Nesting Islands in the Belcher Island 

Archipelago” Project 

 
Dear Holly Hennin: 

 

Please be advised that the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) received Environment 

and Climate Change Canada’s (ECCC) 2022 Annual Report for the “Coastal Surveys of Common 

Eider Nesting Islands in the Belcher Island Archipelago” project on January 12, 2023. 

 

Upon review of your submission, we have concluded that ECCC’s 2022 Annual Report for the 

“Coastal Surveys of Common Eider Nesting Islands in the Belcher Island Archipelago” project 

contains the information as required above and that there are no deficiencies to note. 

 

All documents received and pertaining to this project proposal can be accessed from the NIRB’s 

online public registry at www.nirb.ca/project/125512. 

 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact the undersigned at (867) 

983-4622 or motokiak@nirb.ca.  
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Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mia Otokiak 

Technical Advisor I 

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

 
cc: Richard Dwyer, Nunavut Water Board 

 Stephen Williamson-Bathory, Qikiqtani Inuit Association 

 Joel Fortier, Qikiqtani Inuit Association  

 Jared Ottenhof, Qikiqtani Inuit Association 

 Michele LeBlanc-Havard, Government of Nunavut – Department of Environment 

 Lisa Pirie-Dominix, Canadian Wildlife Services 

 Tracey McCaie, Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada 


